
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 8th March 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are aware, our performance at The Queen Katharine Academy is fast approaching and so it 

is time to think about costumes for the performance.  I want to make this as easy as possible for 

you and so all Year 5 pupils will be required to wear some form of party clothes.  This could 

include a skirt or dress for Girls (but would advise wearing shorts or leggings underneath) with a 

colourful top and a smart pair of shorts or trousers for the boys with a colourful shirt or top.  

Please can I ask that no jeans or tracksuit bottoms are worn as this will not fit in with the theme of 

our performance.  Other props that are needed will be made and then kept in school and taken on 

the night.  

 

All pupils will be required to wear trainers or plimsolls for the performance and long hair should be 

neatly tied up as per the School policy for PE.  

 

Please can I ask that all pupils bring their chosen outfit into school by Wednesday 21st March so 

we can check that every pupil has an outfit to wear.  This will then be sent home and should be 

worn on the evening of the performance.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the outfit for your child or any help sourcing a costume please 

speak to a member of the Year 5 team.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Miss Hodgkins and the Year 5 team                        Mrs Reynolds 

    Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 
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